
 

 

God really needs those who are excited about the Cheon Shim Won providence 
 
Kevin Thompson 
July 7, 2023 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for your continual dedication to God's Providence. God really needs those who are connected 

to True Mother and excited about the Cheon Shim Won providence. I hope you can pray often at the Las 

Vegas Cheon Shim Won or your local Cheon Shim Won as they are created, and we can all do our utmost 

to witness, witness, witness in whatever 

 

Thank you for all the investment of those who helped with One Heart Camp. This year we returned to 

Camp Seely and it was a big success. It is a labor of love that many people invest into the future of our 

young people. Next week we will have Camp Journey in Utah. 

 

We went to see a movie at the theater this week. It is called The Sound of Freedom. It is a very serious 

movie dealing with the terrible situation of Pedophilia and sex trafficking. However, it is also a true story 

of a Homeland Security Agent who set out to rescue a young girl. It is very heroic and inspiring. If 

possible, we want to recommend that you go see this movie before it disappears from the theaters. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


